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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Ferndale School District! We look forward to partnering with you as you join our
school district for the 2022-2023 academic year. If you have a child starting Kindergarten this
fall, we are already making plans to ensure his or her Kindergarten year gets off to a wonderful
start in September of 2022. No matter what age or grade level your child is, hope you will be
able to take an active role in our schools. Research shows that students learn best when teachers
and parents work together, and when everyone projects a positive attitude about their schools and
the importance of education. Your support and assistance in this effort make a big difference.

Attached is our registration packet for your completion and return to your child’s school. In the
packet you will see several white pages along with yellow pages. Please complete and sign all of
the white forms and return to your child’s school. The yellow pages are for your information and
do not need to be returned in order to proceed with school registration.

Please know that we cherish every child and be assured that we will take good care of your child.
If you have questions as you complete the attached registration packet, please know you can get
information from any of our schools, or you can reach out to me by calling (360) 383-9200.

Fondly,
Mark Deebach
Interim Superintendent of Ferndale Schools
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